
  

 

Term 4, Week 10-Monday 11th December, 2017 

Important Dates: 
 

DATES TO NOTE 
 
Weds 13th December Year 6 farewell 

Weds 13th December Pizza Orders due in 

Thurs 14th December Water play—Year 6 

 Bell ring–Year 6 

 Party day—Kinder-Year 6 

 Pizza lunch 

Fri 15th December Last day Term 4 

Mon 29th January Staff Development Day 

Tues 30th January Students day 1—2018 

Weds 31st January 2018 Kinder start day 

Friday 2nd February Small Schools Swimming 

 Carnival 

Mon 5th February P&C Meeting 6.30 pm 

Fri 9th February Lunch runs return 

 

It’s Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to all of our Mulbring family 

from the staff at Mulbring Public School. If you are travelling over the 

holiday period, please take it easy on the roads. 

Please note the Small School’s Swimming Carnival date – very early in   

Term 1– Friday 2nd February. All students aged 8 and over from Mulbring 

Public School attend the swimming carnival. (Students who are turning 8 

and in Year 2 can stay at school if they are non swimmers). Parents are also 

invited to attend. The program is attached. The cost for the day will be 

$2.80 for students (paid at school) and $2.20 for spectators (paid at the 

pool). Permission notes will be sent as soon as school returns in 2018.  

Pizza order forms went home last week. The P&C have kindly volunteered 

to do a pizza run for party day. If you would like to order pizza for party day 

please have the orders in by Wednesday. Parents/carers are welcome to 

order lunch and come in to enjoy our party lunch with the child/ren. 

Congratulations to all students for their behaviour at the Presentation Day 

assembly last week. It was lovely to see the excitement as they received 

their awards. Thank you also to the parents/carers and family members for 

their attendance, it was great to see so many present. Thank you also to our 

special guests and sponsors.  

Our leadership team for 2018 will be School Captain Lachlan Murray and the 

Student Leadership Team of Shaylah, Kai, Dylan and Jake. Congratulations to 

all students. 

Party Day—Party day is Thursday 14th December. Students are invited to 

bring along a plate of party food to share. P&C will be delivering pizzas for 

lunch (see above).  Towards the end of the day, providing the weather is not 

too extreme,  Year 6 will have their water play, and then have the whole 

school farewell them as they ring the bell. ( see note below) 

Water Play—Year 6—with the expected high temperatures on Thursday, we 

are unsure at this stage whether the play will go ahead (as other students 

would be in the heat while watching). Please bring any items that are 

needed, and a decision will be made at the time. 

Year 6 Farewell—We are looking forward to the farewell function on 

Wednesday evening. Yr 6 have elected to go to Springloaded and then we’ll 

enjoy dinner and cake at the Warner’s Bay Tavern Bistro.  

Thank you to all for your continued support of our wonderful school! 

 

“Be Safe, Be Responsible, Be Respectful And Always Try Your Best” 



Presentation Day 2017 


